



Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JP

**Tel:** (0118) 9784406

**Email:** enquiries@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk **Website:** www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Nick McSweeney

# Year 13 Key Messages

Dear parents/guardians,

Today marks the start of the final week before exams. I wanted to take this opportunity to provide a final few key messages for you.

# **Exam preparation**

With this letter you will find a pamphlet entitled 'Night Before Exam Preparation'. This pamphlet takes you through some key tips on how to help your child in the days and nights before the exam. Please have a read, if you need any support please contact your child's tutor or myself.

## **Exam timetables**

All students should now have a copy of their exam timetable including their seat number and the location of their exams. I would advise that you ask your child for a copy of this timetable and place it somewhere prominent in the home to assist them in the preparation for their exams. Just as a reminder, students should be onsite and ready to enter the exam room 15 minutes before the start of any exam.

### **UCAS**

The majority of our learners have now accepted their offers, however there is a small number who have not done so yet. We would be very grateful if you could speak to your child, if they have applied for UCAS, and check if they have accepted their offer yet. Students have until the 9<sup>th</sup> June to do so but we would like all offers to be accepted before they go on exam leave on the 27<sup>th</sup> May. If you have any questions, please contact your child's tutor who will be happy to help.

## Yearbook

Thank you to everyone who has ordered a yearbook. We are now in the process of finalising the yearbook and submitting it for printing. If you would still like a yearbook, please contact me ASAP and we will see if it is possible to do so.

### **Leavers prom**

The Year 13 student leadership team have been busy organising the end of year 13 leavers prom. The date for this event is the 4<sup>th</sup> July. If your child would like to attend, they should contact Lewis Jones to discuss and arrange payment.

#### Leavers day

As is traditional, we will be having our year 13 leavers day once the exam season has finished. We are currently planning to have this on Monday 27<sup>th</sup> June. I will share more details in the near future.

Head of Sixth Form

Paril Constable

The Emmbrook School





